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From the President

KELLOGG COLLEGE
UNIVERSITY OF OXFORD

Tel: 01865 612003
E-mail: jonathan.michie@kellogg.ox.ac.uk

7 September 2016

Dr Alice Prochaska
- Somerville College
University of Oxford

Heads of House Dinner
This term’s Heads of House meeting and dinner will be held at Kellogg College on Monday 7
November, beginning with a meeting in the Mawby Room at 6.15pm, followed by pre-dinner drinks at
7.00pm and dinner at 7.30pm in the Dining Hall. The cost of the dinner will be £30.00 per head.

Please let me have any items for discussion at the pre-dinner meeting.

I look forward to seeing you and should be grateful if you would reply using the slip below by Monday
17 October.

With best wishes

Jonagton

To: Lucy Chance-Arkell, Events officer, Kellogg College

Frem:

College:

| am able / unable to attend the Heads of House Dinner at Kellogg College on Monday 7 November.
| enclose my cheque for £30.00 payable to Kellogg College.

| would like the vegetarian option YES / NO

For pudding | would prefer CHOCOLATE TORTE / FRESH FRUIT SALAD

Other dietary requirements? Please specify:

Kellogg College
Banbury Road
Oxford OX2 6PN



